
MAY SCRIPTURE MEMORIZATION: Proverbs 16:32 “Whoever is slow to anger is better than 
the mighty, and he who rules his spirit than he who takes a city.” 
 
WORSHIP IN THE PARK 
Join us for our outdoor worship services every  Sunday evening from June through August in 
Providence Park! Services will begin at 6:30PM, and please remember to bring a blanket or chair. 
Pizza and hot dogs will be served at our first service on June 4, so come at 5:30PM to kick off the 
summer with some food and fellowship! If weather conditions necessitate a cancellation, we will 
announce this at our 9:30AM service that day. 
 
VBS SNACK DONATIONS 
One way you can help with VBS is to bring in snacks for the kids. We're looking for individually 
packaged store bought snacks like chips, cookies, crackers, etc. We'll be collecting now through 
Sunday, June 18. You can drop off donations at the kids ministry table or at the office. Thank you! 
 
FOOD PANTRY  
Please consider donating the following: peanut butter & jelly, cereals and oatmeal, pasta and 
pasta sauce, shelf stable milk, full size toothpaste, shampoos, soaps and deodorants, dish 
detergent and laundry detergent, toilet tissue and paper towels and feminine products. Thanks 
to your donations the pantry will be able to serve our community. 
 
ALL CALENDAR SCHEDULES ARE DUE BY JUNE 11 
As we look ahead to the coming year of ministry, we are asking for the help of all church 
organizations and committees to help us be the best stewards of our time and resources. Please 
give the church office your September 2023 - August 2024 calendar of events, room usage, and 
transportation needs by June 11. Even if your events or dates are still tentative, sending them 
now will help us coordinate and ensure resources are available.  

AUC CONNECT 
THE WEEK OF MAY 28, 2023 

MISSIONARIES OF THE WEEK 
 
JAMIE AND ANITA FARR 
We recently celebrated Abby’s and Jared’s birthdays. Life continues to be full in our 
household. Thank you for partnering with us. For most of May, Jamie traveled and 
attending meetings. During this time, we celebrated the dedication of Psalms with the 
Korafe people at Baga Village. Jamie’s travels will allow the quality assurance lab of 
Every Tribe and Every Nation and those involved in the software and process 
development to witness firsthand the process led by the Church. Please pray for our 
kids to finish school academically strong and grow spiritually and emotionally. Pray for 
Anita as she manages the home and takes the kids to various activities. Pray for safety 
as Jamie travels. Pray for outreach ministry preparations for our daughters as they 
attend Camp Rush in Atlanta. Pay for Jamie as he prepares to lead a small group of 
men on a missions trip with our church to Grenada. You may send a word of 
encouragement to Jamie and Anita at Jamie_farr@wycliffe.org; anita_farr@wycliffe.org  

 

To learn more about the 50+ missionaries we support, check out our Missionary Wall 
located in the hallway between the Sanctuary and the Gym.  

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Please take a moment to ‘Check In’ to the morning worship service and Bible 
School either through the Church Center App or at the Welcome Center. You can 
also submit donations to the church through the Church Center App. If you need 

help visit the Welcome Center in the Foyer. 

MINISTRY HIGHLIGHT 
 
GOD’S SPECIAL PEOPLE (GSP)  
Do you know a neighbor, acquaintance at work, or relative who has special learning 
needs? The GSP Department of the Bible School provides a Bible-learning opportunity 
for adults with special education needs. Currently we have In-person classes that meet 
on the second and fourth Sunday mornings of the month and provide opportunities for 
music and singing, Bible teaching and prayer. We have Zoom classes that meet the first 
and third Sunday evenings of the month at 8PM and include Bible teaching and prayer. 
All classes provide social interaction and opportunities to build friendships. For more 
information you can contact Debbie McDevitt at jdmacampers@gmail.com   
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AUC SOFTBALL 
Upcoming games this week: 
May 30th 6:30PM at Chichester Baptist Church (800 Cherrytree Rd. Aston) 
June 1st at 6:30PM at Clayton Park Golf Course (Garnet Mine Rd. & Brookstone Dr. Boothwyn) 
For more information contact Rob Burton. 
 
MEN’S MINISTRY 

TUESDAY MORNING BIBLE STUDY | 6:30-7:30AM | CHAPEL 
Our teacher for this week is Carroll Wynne. Coffee is provided. 
 
MAN UP | SATURDAYS | 9-11AM | CHAPEL 
Man Up is a group of men that meet each Saturday morning to discuss various subjects relating to 
sermons, book studies, videos, etc.  
 
STUDENT MINISTRY 
UPDATE: STUDENT & FAMILY MINISTRY PASTOR SEARCH 
We have reposted our Student and Family Ministry Pastor position and have begun collecting 
resumes! Please be in prayer for the process, the applicants, and the Search Committee as we 
move forward. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

BIBLE SCHOOL CLASS HELP NEEDED 
The GSP (God’s Special People) ministry of AUC, minsters to those with special needs here at 
church. There is a need for one or two individuals to help during Bible School by attending class 
on the 2nd and 4th Sunday of every month by assisting the teacher in caring for the class and to 
occasionally present lesson material from provided curriculum. No special medical or teaching 
skills are required. If interested, please contact Debbie McDevitt (jdmacampers@gmail.com). 
 
HOMESCHOOL MEET UP 
During the school year, we offer a group for homeschool parents where they can discuss 
homeschooling topics and their kids can play together under supervision! We meet every 2nd and 
4th Tuesday of the month from 12-1:30PM. We are in need of some new volunteers to play with 
the kids. If you’re interested in helping please contact Christy Bickford, christy.bickford@auc.org.  
 
SIGHT & SOUND TRIP - MOSES | JULY 15 | 3PM 
We will be heading to Lancaster to see MOSES! Tickets are sold out, but we have a waiting list.  If 
you would like to be on the waiting list or have any questions please contact Ed Lochmoeller 
(edsmail61@gmail.com) or Loretta Stott  (stott1@comcast.net). 
  
INTEREST IN OFFERING ENVELOPES 
Next month the church office will be ordering Offering Envelopes for 2024. If you currently do not 
have envelopes but would like them or if you no longer want to receive yearly envelopes, please 
reach out to the church office by June 18. (office@auc.org, or 610-259-8010) 
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